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Kiwi Community Assistance 
C/- 5 Peterhouse Street 
TAWA  
 

KIWI COMMUNITY ASSISTANCE – KCA 
 

I am writing to express our wholehearted support for the invaluable work your organisation 
undertakes in providing free food to students in need within our school community.  

Your commitment to supporting Tawa College is highly valued.   Adequate nutrition is essential not 
only for a child's physical health but also for their concentration, emotional wellbeing, and overall 
academic success. By providing our students with food for free lunches every Wednesday, you are 
removing barriers to education and giving every student a fairer chance to thrive. 

It is inspiring to see such compassion and dedication at the heart of your initiatives. Your efforts not 
only meet an immediate need but also foster a sense of care, dignity, and hope among young people 
and their families. In times of increasing hardship for many, your presence and work are more 
important than ever. 

Please know that your mission is recognised and deeply appreciated.  We are proud to support your 
endeavours and look forward to seeing the continued positive impact of your service within our 
community. 

Nāku iti noa, nā 
 

 
 
Andrew Savage 
Principal/Tumuaki  
 
 
 
 
 

 


